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International Networking in Education for Sustainable Development, Invitation to an international seminar January 27-29, 2006 in Kristiansand, Norway 

The United Nations Decade for Education for Sustainable Development is well under way, and Norway shares a commitment with most other European countries to work together to promote a sustainable future through the education systems of our respective countries. In this context we have the pleasure to invite you to an international seminar on international networking in education for sustainable development to be held in Kristiansand, Norway on January 27-29, 2006.  

The Norwegian Directorate for Primary and Secondary Education has recently released the first version of a new international website for education for sustainable development called www.sustain.no.  The site is intended to be an international educational tool for schools and pupils who want to work with sustainable development issues. It includes a range of activities for pupils, with guidelines and ideas as to how pupils can investigate issues in their local communities. Students discuss and communicate their results using the internet. The website contains scientific information, learning tools and links to additional background material.

The international website is patterned after the Norwegian Network for Environmental Education, which was established in 1997 to facilitate cooperation between schools, environmental authorities, research institutions and non-government organisations. The aim of the network is to enable schools to find and to contribute information. By publishing results on the website, schools are able to contribute data that are likely to be useful to other schools, to scientists and to the environmental authorities.
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The Norwegian educational authorities want to develop the international website in cooperation with other countries in Europe, so that it can be a useful tool for education for sustainable development in a broader area.  To ensure that the site will be relevant and useful, we need to collaborate with schools and school administrators in other countries in Europe.   

We invite you to join us in a seminar on January 27-29 in Kristiansand, Norway. We would like to hear your views and discuss how the international website can best be adapted to sustainable development issues and the educational environment in your country.

The venue will be at the Dyreparken Hotell near the Kristiansand airport. There are direct flights from Copenhagen to Kristiansand. The Directorate for Primary and Secondary Education will be pleased to cover your accommodation and food costs.   

We sincerely hope you will be able to take the time to contribute your personal perspectives and ideas and collaborate with us on developing an exciting international sustainable development network, in the spirit of the United Nations Decade on Education for Sustainable Development.

This is a personal invitation. Please send confirmation by e-mail as to whether you will be able to attend or not to Astrid Sandås at the Directorate for Primary and Secondary Education by December 
20th. If you are not able to attend yourself, we would be glad if you would suggest the name of a colleague who might be interested in attending in your place.

	Yours sincerely
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	Bjørn Staff-Halvorsen
	Astrid Sandås

	Deputy Director General
	Senior Adviser
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